
JAY S. HAMMOND, Governor 

WATER RESOURCES BOARD 

August 22, 1979 

Dear 

During the Alaska Water Resources Board meetlng on August 7, 1979 the 
Alaska Municipal League presented the results of a survey of its member­
ship on their water resources problems. 

We thank you for the time you took to respond to the Municipal League 
questionnaire. The survey results were most enlightening in showing the 
water problems facing Alaskan communities and we wish to thank you for 
responding. 

The questionnaires will be transmitted to the Departments of Natural 
Resources and Environmental Conservation. They will be requested to 
respond to you concerning the problems you enumerated in their respective 
areas of expertise. If you do not hear from either department within 
the next two months please contact us. 

Sincerely, 
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Richard H. Sims foty 
Chairman 


